
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

VILLAGE OF LANCASTER 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Lancaster passed a 

resolution at their October 28, 2024 Village Board meeting to conduct a public hearing in 

the Council Chambers of the Lancaster Municipal Building, 5423 Broadway, Lancaster, 

New York on Monday, November 25, 2024, at 7:15 p.m. 

 

The purpose of this hearing is to obtain citizens’ views and comments relative to the 

submission of an application to Empire State Development for financial assistance under 

the Restore NY Communities Initiative. This project includes the rehabilitation and 

adaptive reuse of the Masonic Temple building at 5497 Broadway in the Village of 

Lancaster.  

 

The following property will be submitted for consideration: 

 

- 5497 Broadway, 12,084 square feet, vacant mixed-use property, proposed rehabilitation. 

 

At said hearing all persons so desiring shall have the opportunity to be heard. 

 

Michael E. Stegmeier 

Village Clerk 

 

 

 


